
Librarian’s Meeting Notes 
November 10, 2005 
11:00 
Room 442 
 
Attending: Ray Dickinson, Ann Breitenwischer, Richard Cochran, Scott Atwell, 
Melinda McMartin, Anne Kelly, David Scott, Paul Kammerdiner, Joe Weber, Leah 
Monger, Yuri Konovalov, Fran Rosen, Rick Bearden, Maureen Watson 
 
Dean’s Comments  

 Instructional studio computers are on order 
 Sue C. working on a matrix of staffing/repair needs for items in the 

building (i.e. VCR’s computers, etc.) and who should be notified and 
when.  Will include TAC, ATS, FLITE and Media Distrubution 

 New server installed which allows more network connections.  This will 
increase connections from 20,000 to 200,000 

 42 students responded to the computer survey 
 Dean’s council update—still unsure about budget at this point 

 
Joe 
 

 Distance Ed position out today on lists, tomorrow in Chronicle 
 Health Sciences Librarian position distributed one last time.  Will be sent 

out soon 
 
 

   
 
With no further business the 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:31  with no objection 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
David Scott 
 


